
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you had a great Christmas and are looking forward to the year ahead.  
 
We are introducing a few changes to Kings Club, it will still have all the fun of the previous 
sessions but in a more structured way. Children will be grouped in ages for some of the 
session but will still have the opportunity to come together as a whole group for part of the 
evening. This way we will be able to provide more age appropriate activities.  
The children will also have their own group leader who they will be able to go to for 
whatever reason. 
 
We have also been working on how to get your children out quicker at the end of the 
session as we are aware that this is often time consuming.  
Children will be checked in in the usual way but will then be expected to go to their colour 
coded group at the beginning of the session.  
At the end of the session we will ask parents to walk along the corridor and enter the 
worship area through the doors at the end. Please make your way to your child’s group, and 
they will then be checked out by their group leader who will hand you a check out card. A 
team member will be posted on the exit. Please hand them your check out card as you 
leave.  
This process should speed things up and ensure that each child is collected safely. 
 
We will now be collecting payment termly. If this causes difficulty, please let us know.  
This half terms’ subs will be £12 for the 6 weeks per child. This includes all activities and 
refreshments. 
Families with three or more children will only pay for the first two children. 
As this is a new change, the deadline for this terms subs is January 18th. 
 
We look forward to a fun filled term. 
 
Best wishes, 
The King’s Club Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Church of Christ the King, Deeble Road, Kettering, NN15 7AA  
Contact Jo: jobatch@ctk.org.uk 

 

January 2019 


